
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/15/2017 11:32:27 AM
Subject: RE: OP-ED post caption possibilities

- Let’s free our schools of restrictions when it comes to student safety
 

From: Hayden Grooms 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 10:37 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: OP-ED post caption possibilities
 
- Let’s not put restrictions on how we keep our schools safe
 
- Let’s free our schools of the restrictions they face when it comes to safety and security
 
- Our school districts should be unencumbered by bureaucracy to keep our schools as safe as possible.
 
-Our schools should be unrestricted to implement rules that increase ‘security’/’safety’
 
-Our schools should be unrestricted when it comes to keeping our children safe
 
http://www.greenvilleonline.com/story/opinion/contributors/2017/02/14/commentary-empowering-our-school-
districts-keep-students-safe/97910854/
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